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IR-PL-1-2: Please provide the items requested in IR-PL 1-1 for the 2016 and 2018 South 

Union Street project. 
 
Response:  
 
The Capital Design Job Order Checklists for the South Union Street project are available at 
Attachment IR-PL-1-6 (a) at 332-335 and 1199-1202.   
 
The Gas Systems Planning Review Templates for the South Union Street project are available at 
Attachment IR-PL-1-6 (a) at 512-530 and 1321-1327. 
 
The Constructability/Safety Reviews for the South Union Street project are available at 
Attachment IR-PL-1-6 (a) at 326-327 and1071-1072. 
 
The Activity Details relevant to the Capital Project Execution Work Flow are available at 
Attachment IR-PL-1-6 (a) at 1-30, reflecting activity related to the South Union Street project ID.  
 
 


